
Summary of Rates & Finance Subcommittee April 7, 2016 meeting 
For MWPAAC General Meeting April 27, 2016. 

 
 
1. Discussion on MWPAAC Rate Recommendation Letter to King County Council,  
The group discussed the format and edits to the Rate Recommendation Letter to King County 
Council.  Several edits were presented and incorporated into the letter.  A draft of this letter will 
be circulated to all General MWPAAC ahead of the April 27th meeting where it will be an Action 
Item for vote. 
 
Questions? Jack Broyles, Jr., Rates & Finance Subcommittee Chair 
  Woodinville Water District 
  jbroyles@woodinvillewater.com 
  425.487.4106 
 
  Maria Coe Rates & Finance Subcommittee Vice-Chair 
  Seattle Public Utilities 
  Maria.Coe@seattle.gov 
  206.233.7905 
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